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25th April 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. 
 
To celebrate the Coronation of King Charles III and Queen Camilla, we will be having a special celebration in school 
on Friday 5th May. 
 
Children are invited to come to school dressed in the patriotic colours of red, white and blue.  If your child is in 
Nursery or Reception, they are invited to come dressed as princes or princesses. 
 
As well as lots of learning about this commemorative event, we will also be having a big school picnic at lunchtime, 
followed by some Coronation cookies during the afternoon. 
 
If you have a picnic blanket you would be willing to send into school with your child, then that would be helpful.  
The children will be arranged into family groups at lunchtime so one per family will be more than enough.  If you 
don’t have one, not to worry as we have mats in school and there may be room on someone else’s picnic blanket! 
 
If the weather does not celebrate along with us, we will improvise and use our indoor space!  That would be typically 
British… 
 
We are looking forward to a very special celebration and thank you for your support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Sheena Sinclair 
Head Teacher 
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